175 S. Main Street • Akron, Ohio 44308-1308 • 330.643.2510 • fax: 330.643.2507 • www.co.summit.oh.us

February 25, 2013

Jerry Feeman, President of Council Faylin Mutch, Clerk of Council 175 S. Main St. Akron, OH 44308

Re: Withdrawal of Ordinance 2012-453.

Dear Mr. Feeman and Ms. Mutch:

Please be advised that the Executive's Office is withdrawing Ordinance 2012-453 from consideration by Council. It is anticipated that following further revision we will be reintroducing a revised version of this Ordinance later in 2013.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 330-643-2075 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jason D. Dodson, Esq.

Chief of Staff

Cc: Mike Weant Connie Krauss John Labriola

